
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Due to the Government announcement on 18 March  

to close all schools from 4pm Friday 20 March. 

   

Uniform Direct has made the difficult decision to close all our stores from 19 March 

until schools are authorised to reopen. 

 

We plan to be reopen well in time to allow parents to access  

purchasing uniform and will post regular updates on our website. 

 

Our Head Office and Online facility will remain fully  

operational throughout and any customers requiring uniform can order online 

www.uniform-direct.com for home delivery only. 

 

Let’s get through this together 


